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Dear Community Laboratory Services, 
 
 
On behalf of Ontario Health, Trillium Gift of Life Network and the donor family, thank you for 
taking the time to facilitate tissue donation.  The mother’s child has died and the mother has 
made a courageous decision to help others through tissue donation of heart valves.  
Maternal serology is required for the safety of donated heart valves for transplant. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Laboratory Instructions on the requisition please 
contact a Tissue Coordinator for assistance.   
 
A courier will be arranged by the Tissue Coordinator to have the blood samples in the 
provided containers picked up.   
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tissue Coordinator 
 
Provincial Resource Centre  
416-363-4438 
1-877-363-8456 
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